
UPDATED NAVIGATION 
CLOSURE NOTICE 
Section 15 Anglian Water Authority Act 1977 
 

River Ancholme 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:    10 February to 6 April 2020 
__________________________________________________ 
 

LOCATION:   South Ferriby Lock 

__________________________________________________ 
 

DETAILS: 
 

Waterways Contractors JBA Bentley and Martin Childs will be carrying 
out essential inspection, maintenance and repair works at South Ferriby 
Lock between the above dates. 

 

These are major works and will involve draining and de-siltation of the 
lock. This requires safely damming off the lock from both the River 
Ancholme and the Humber Estuary by deploying stop logs at each end 
of the lock pen.   

 

For further information please contact John Routledge (EA PCM Project 
Manager on telephone number 07717 306 910, Monday to Friday 9am to 
4pm. 

 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  

3 March 2020 

__________________________________________________ 
 

You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
Team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 

www.VisitAnglianWaterways.org 


